










A Report on Kargil Vijay Divas Celebration 2018 

Department of Electrical and Electronics Engineering student association VESA (Vaagdevi 
Electrical Students Association) has organized Kargil Vijay Divas on 26th July 2018 in the 
remembrance of victory in the Kargil War in the year 1999.  

Dr. Y Hareesh Kumar HOD, EEE addressed the gathering and recalled the heroics of Indian 
Army. Mr. T. Venu Gopal, faculty In-charge for VESA has given a brief note on the history of 
Kargil War.  

In this event, EEE department faculty members, VESA coordinators, Students and NCC 
candidates are participated. 

Total Number of Students Participated: 90 Members. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 
































